
          

 

 

 

Walter Infant School 
Murray Road  Wokingham  RG41 2TA 

Tel: 0118 978 0825 

www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher: Mrs Judy Wheeler 

Monday 11th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We hope your child has enjoyed their first few days in year one and continue to settle in well. 

We thought you may like to know more about year one daily routines and hope we can answer any 

questions you may have. 

Reading books will be sent home over the coming days.  We like to spend time getting to know your 

child as a reader and will listen to each child individually read to ensure they are sent home with the 

correct book. Please bear with us as this is a very time consuming job!  Children should have their 

reading book and reading record in their book bags every day. The children are able to change their 

books first thing in the morning and will know where to choose their correct book from. Please read 

with your child every night and record this in their reading record.  We will read with them once a week 

in a focused guided reading session and record this in their reading record.  The children then complete 

various activities based on the book. 

I also wanted to take this opportunity to share with you the days on which your child’s class will be 

having their PE lessons. 

 
Beech Class - Monday and Tuesday 
 
Larch Class – Wednesday and Thursday 
 
Oak Class - Monday and Friday 
 
If you have any other concerns or questions please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 
teacher or myself. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards 
  
Ms S Rees  
Year One Team Leader 
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